
Jesse Sage 
 
 

 
December 6, 2021 
 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Cassidy Flynn  
Assistant Clerk of the Council  
Newton City Council  
Newton City Hall 
1000 Commonwealth Avenue 
Newton, MA 02459 
 
 
Re: Petition #264-21 for SPECIAL PERMIT/SITE PLAN APPROVAL for 680 Beacon Street 
 
 
Dear Ms. Flynn:  
 
Please accept this letter as a request to withdraw the above-referenced filing. We have decided 
not to pursue the proposed changes to our driveway. 
 
Please contact me with any questions you may have and thank you for your attention to this 
matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jesse Sage 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

680 Beacon Street 
Newton, MA 02459 

617-331-3965 – jesse@sagefamily.org 
 




